
CONTACT US e: paddington-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au w: https://paddington-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 

T: 9361 6730 
 

 

Paddington Public School 
 
Newsletter  
Term 3, Week 7 
1 September 2020 

 
     

Thank you  
Thank you to all our wonderful families for being supportive and understanding with our new restrictions, varied 
drop off and pickup locations. We will continue to have staff at the gates in the morning and the afternoon until 
the end of the term.   

 

School Gates  
On Monday a new automated intercom system 
for the office gate on Elizabeth St was installed.  
When arriving at the gate please: 

 Press the top button 

 Wait 

 You will hear a dial tone and phone 
ringing 

 Office Staff will answer 

 Identify yourself 

 Office Staff will unlock  

 You will hear a click 

 Push on the gate gently 

 Only Students to enter 
 

 
Please be mindful that this a new system for us and may take time for everyone to adjust. 
 
The timer for the gate on Oxford St, has been modified to lock at 9.05am, open at 2.55pm and lock at 3.05pm.  
 

COVID-19 Reminders 
Any child demonstrating flu-like symptoms will be sent home and cannot return to school until they are symptom 
free and until they have shown the school that they have returned a negative COVID-19 result. This will involve 
taking a screenshot of the negative test result and emailing it to the school prior to the student returning. Students 
who are absent from school because they are demonstrating flu-like symptoms are required to follow these same 
procedures.  
 
Any person entering the school office must complete a COVID-19 visitor form, even if they have only been on the 
premises for a few minutes. We apologise for the inconvenience but it is important for NSW Health to have this 
information should there be a requirement to do contact tracing. 
 

Water Bottles  
The bubblers are not available for students to use. All students need to bring their own drink bottle to school. 
Please make sure that the drink bottled is clearly labelled with your child’s name and class. 
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School Photos 
School Photos have been booked for Term 4, Thursday 22nd October.  Order forms and more details will come home 
soon.   

 
Parent Cyber Safety Education Session – Monday 7th September 2020 
Don’t forget to book in for the Parent Webinar via zoom on Monday 7th September at 7.30pm  
Students in Year 3 – Year 6 will be participating in workshops during the day, however all parents are warmly 
welcome to join the  
 

School Uniform Shop 
The School uniform shop will be open Thursday 10th September from 8.40am until 9.20am, we will have strict social 
distancing measures in place. 
 
Our transition to a new uniform (twelve months) is coming to end this term.  All students will be expected to be in 
the new uniform for the commencement of Term 4.   
This means: 

 Boys – Navy shorts/trousers and Sky Blue Polo Shirts only (Monday – Thursday). 

 Girls – New style summer tunic or Navy culottes and Sky Blue Polo (Monday – Thursday),  

 Reminder girls are NOT to wear Friday navy sport skort as culottes on a Monday to Thursday. 

 Sports Uniform for everyone is Red Polo and Navy Sport Shorts (Friday), girls will no longer be able to wear 
navy sport skort, they must wear navy shorts. 

 Year 6 have their senior uniform and hat to wear. 
 

For Yr 5 Parents Only – we are introducing a school uniform pack for Year 6 2021 – from Term 4 this will be 
available and will contain: Yr 6 Senior Polo, hat etc. More details to come.  
 

Vacation Care 
Kids Capers are currently taking bookings for September/October school holidays.  Please click on link for more 
information: https://www.kidscapersoosh.com.au/vacation-care 
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1/2 G has been working hard on making our writing more appealing to the 
reader! We have been learning to turn our boring sentences into super 

sentences! We have been doing this by using adjectives to describe nouns 
(person, place or thing) and adverbs to describe verbs (doing words). 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Some of our favourite Authors, such as Alison Lester and Aaron Blabey use 

adjectives and adverbs in their writing, so we decided to give it a go ourselves! 
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